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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The City Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing at the regular meeting scheduled to be 

held on October 27, 2016 at 2:00 p.m. at the Ely Volunteer Fire Hall located at 499 Mill Street, 

Ely. The purpose of the Hearing is to consider a proposed Application for a Variance.  The intent 

is to build a Carport on the property, which would not meet the current setbacks required by the 

City of Ely.  The property is located at 496 Ely Avenue, Ely, NV (APN-001-023-04). The 

Applicant is Timothy P. Vidrine..  

 

The City Council will hold a Public Hearing at 5:30 p.m. during the regularly scheduled meeting 

to be held on October 27, 2016, at the Ely Volunteer Fire Hall located at 499 Mill Street, Ely. 

The purpose of the Hearing is to consider the same. 

 

You may voice your opinion concerning this action by appearing at the meetings or by sending 

written comments to the City of Ely no later than October 27, 2016. Any correspondence 

received after 1:00 p.m. on October 27, 2016 will not be considered.  

 

 

Jennifer Drew 

Administrative Assistant 

 

Publish:  The Ely Times, October 7, 2016. 

 

 
 

 


